
Hi Everyone: 
 
As you probably already know, so much has changed again, in the past 24 hours.  In the fight to get this 
virus under control, Governor Polis has mandated that all public gatherings be limited to 10 or less.  I am 
and have been torn about gymnastics since day one. Some gyms in town are ""secretly" staying open but 
then they run the risk on a $1000 fine and 1 year in jail.  The last thing I want to do is to keep everyone 
out of the gym, but it is the RIGHT thing to do.  As the mandate is right now, we have to stay closed 
through April 16, 2020.  If anything changes, we will open up IMMEDIATELY once we know it is safe and 
supported. 
 
Since most of the recreational, preteam, and preschoolers have paid for Session 2, what we are going to 
do is extend the session to until May 17th.  That way, we add a month and we can also have people do 2 
makeups whenever they can.  
 
We have been posting mini workouts for all of our girls.  Some of the team girls are making additional 
videos for our recreational, pre teamers and preschoolers with workouts and fun things to do at 
home.  We will keep sending these to you. 
 
Thank you all again for your continued understanding and support during this very difficult time. 
 
 
Always, 
 
Steph 
Colorado Gymnastics Institute 
 


